Anderson, Alan

From: LDC@citycorporation.com

Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 1:03 PM

To: Anderson, Alan

Cc: labtech@citycorporation.com; RBradley@citycorporation.com;

SMallett@citycorporation.com; RBiffle@citycorporation.com;
PWorks@citycorporation.com; anita@citycorporation.com
Subject: Stormwater Blending Permit No. AR0021768

This e-mail is to inform you that on March 30, 2013 at 11:30 am City Corporation began bypass procedures at its
Wastewater Treatment Plant due to excessive storm events experienced in the area. The bypass is necessary to prevent
damage to the plant and no other feasible alternatives exist.

The bypass is in accordance with "Section 4. Bypass of Treatment Facilities, Page 4 of Part lll" of the current permit. The
full report will be mailed in the next few days. This notification is being provided to the Arkansas Department of
Environmental Quality (ADEQ) in accordance with NPDES Permit No. AR0021768.

If you have any question or need additional information, please contact Larry Collins at 1.479.968.2080 ext 222

Larry D.Collins
Operations Manager
City Corporation



